From: Carl Yost

To: SoS Rulemaking
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Written Comments - General policies and administration rules - 01/14/2025 hearing
Date: Tuesday, September 16, 2025 10:22:40 PM

Dear Rulemaking

Please go back to in person voting by showing an ID for the following reasons.

1. It’s less likely to be fraudulent than the current mail in system.

2. It costs less

3. Only allow those who can’t make the voting polls for any reason to request a mail in ballot in person by going to

the county where you are registered to vote and present a proper ID in order to receive one.

My brother passed away in 2018 and I continue to get mail from the Democratic Party asking to register to vote?
I’ve returned mail stating “deceased” many times but still continue to get mail ?

In conclusion please return your in person voting with an ID.

Thanks
Carlton Yost

Sent from my iPhone



